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Date: April 11, 2022 

Declaration of Compliance with European Union  
“REACH – ANNEX XVII” 

APM HEXSEAL is committed to conducting its business in an environmentally, socially, and ethically responsible 
manner, complying with all applicable laws and regulations of those countries where we do business. Part of 
this commitment includes the safe use and identification of chemicals per the applicable requirements of the EU 
Regulation (EC) No. 1907/2006, also known as REACH (Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and Restriction of 
Chemicals).  
 

Under REACH, APM HEXSEAL is considered to be a downstream user. As such, we have a key role to play in 
advancing the safe use of chemicals and communicating relevant information to our customers. We confirm 
REACH compliance via our supply chain partners. We continually work with our suppliers to ensure that all 
requirements are met and that they remain in full compliance with current and future REACH requirements. 
 

Annex XVII, also known as the Restriction List, includes all the restrictions adopted in the framework of REACH 
and the previous legislation, Directive 76/769/EEC.  Each entry shows a substance or a group of substances or a 
substance in a mixture, and the consequent restriction conditions.  
 

APM Hexseal has reviewed the latest Restriction List of 71 substances published as of March 16, 2022 and 
declares that all supplied products meet the conditions for use and are thus compliant with Annex XVII. 
 

The latest substance list included in Annex XVII can be found at https:// https://echa.europa.eu/substances-
restricted-under-reach.  If you have any questions on this statement, please contact your APM HEXSEAL 
representative. Please refer to www.apmhexseal.com for more information or updates regarding the regulatory 
status of our products. 

Signed for on behalf of  
APM Hexseal Corporation 
 
 
_____________________________________ 
Julian Belizaire, Director of Quality             


